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Beavers are an important part of keeping the water from becoming run-off. They will 

keep the water in the hills longer allowing it to sink in and reduce the risk and 

strength of wildfires. The roads and ditches and culverts are designed to get the 

water out of the hills as quickly as possible which is crazy in this warming climate. 

Lets be sensible and allow beavers to do their part and also repair logging roads so 

that they will help impede the flow of water giving it more time to sink in. 


